
Year 1 Newsletter   Autumn 2 

 

Reading 

Please continue to send in book bags with 

reading journals and reading books on   

Monday and Thursday 

and record when you hear your child read. 

Please read at least 5 times a week.  

Your child will also have a sheet of the Year 1 

Common Exception words or their own set of 

words to practice reading in their reading 

journal 

Phonics 

Each Thursday, your child 

will bring home their phonics 

booklet so you can see what 

they have been learning that 

week and help them practice 

reading their sounds and 

words.  

 

This may include ‘alien’ or 

made-up words to help them 

practice their decoding and 

blending skills in readiness 

for the Year 1 phonics 

screening check.  

 

 

Reminders 
As the weather gets colder please 

ensure your child brings a warm, 

waterproof coat with a hood each 

day.  

Please could all children bring in 

their own, named water bottle to 

have in the classroom every day.  

They may have squash or juice in 

their packed lunch 

 
 

Children may bring in their own hand 

sanitiser, but it is freely available 

throughout school     

A big thank you to everyone who has sent in boxes, we need 

these later on in the term to make fire-engines. Please keep 

sending them in.  

PE 
 PE is on Tuesday and Wednesday 

 A full, named PE kit should be in 

school at all times and  will remain 

in school until the end of term.  

 As it is getting colder, you can 

include some warm jogging 

bottoms and a hooded top in their 

kits. 

 

 

Mathletics 

Please continue to support your child’s maths 

by logging on to Mathletics at home. Your 

child’s username and password is on the front 

of their reading journal. 

 

Dates 

November 

13.11.20 non-uniform  children in need 

17.11.20 phonics meeting 

18.11.20 phonics meeting 

December 

KS1 Christmas Performance (virtual) more 

information to follow . 
18.12.20  end of Term  


